Due to the January data breach the monthly report has been modified for April.

Below are the statistics for the month of April:

State Citations Issued: 19

Compliance / Parking Citations Issued: 34
Warning Citations Issued: 70

Municipal Ordinance Citations Issued: 1
103 Traffic Stops Conducted

195 Calls for Service

30 Reports Generated

12 Accident Reports

18 Alarms

14 Ordinance Violations

3 Thefts/Burglaries/Robberies/Stolen Motor Vehicles
40 Traffic Details Conducted

10 Domestics/Disturbances

22 Assist other Agencies




Notable Incidents

286 Spillman incidents for the month of April 2024.

April 3rd: Officer Notter conducted a traffic stop with a vehicle with Indiana plates. It was de-
termined the driver had an active warrant from Midlothian PD. The driver was arrested, and
transferred to Midlothian PD officers.

April 5th: Officer Houts was on routine patrol and observed a vehicle with expired registration. Of-
ficer Houts conducted a traffic stop on the vehicle and spoke to the driver. The driver was unable
to produce a drivers license. A check through LEADS revealed a suspended status. The driver
was arrested and cited.

April 5th: Officer Wiley was dispatched to Material Service for a theft. Officer Wiley spoke to the
complainant who related someone entered his vehicle without his permission. The unknown of-
fender removed $600 from the victim’s vehicle.

April 7th: Officer Leone was on routine patrol and conducted a registration check on a vehicle.
The vehicle showed a suspended status due to no insurance. Officer Leone curbed the vehicle
and spoke to the driver. The driver stated did not have a valid license. The driver was processed
and cited for numerous violations.

April 11th: Officer Wiley spoke to a subject who related the following information. The subject stat-
ed she parked her vehicle at Wolcott School to pick up her child after school. The subject stated
she left her vehicle running. She observed a male subject attempt to enter her vehicle. She con-
fronted the male who stated he was mistaken and thought the vehicle was his. The subject left the
scene.

April 19th: Officer Dust met with a subject at the apartment complex on Chicago Rd. The victim
stated he parked his 2014 Chrysler 300 in the parking lot the previous evening. A LPR camera
picked up the vehicle at 147th & Western at 10:45pm. The victim also stated he left a Zigana 9mm
handgun in the vehicle, along with his wallet. An unknown offender attempted to make purchases
using his information. The vehicle was recovered by Chicago PD on April 20th at 6:20pm.

The Thornton PD assisted Calumet City PD, Cook County Sheriffs PD, the lllinois State PD, Sauk
Village PD, and Glenwood PD.




